Zoning Board of Adjustment
Town of Sandown
P.O. Box 1756
Sandown, NH 03873

Legal Notice

You are hereby notified that the Sandown Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a public
hearing on Thursday August 29, 2019 beginning at 7:15 p.m. at the Sandown Town Hall
regarding the following:

M 28, Lot 57, 10 Birch Drive- An application submitted by Richard Moussa requesting a
variance from Article 1l A, Section 15-4. No well shall be drilled, driven, dug or constructed
closer than 50 feet from any public right-of-way.

You are invited to attend, or you may submit written comments. If you require audio or visual
aids, please contact our office at least 24 hours prior to this meeting.

Chris True, Chairman
Sandown Zoning Board of Adjustment



